
Traffic Control – Nottingham Avenue at Dorsett Drive 

 

Background 

The City of Greater Sudbury will assume the extension of Nottingham Avenue south of Dorsett 

Drive as a public road. Dorsett drive intersects Nottingham Avenue forming a “T” intersection 

as shown in Figure 1 below. 

 

 

Figure 1: Intersection of Nottingham Drive and Dorsett Drive 

 

The standard form of traffic control at a “T” intersection would have a stop or yield sign 

installed facing Dorsett Drive as shown in Figure 1.  It is expected that traffic volumes will be 

higher on Nottingham Avenue with the construction of Scenic View subdivision and the long 

term care facility.  Therefore, it is recommended that traffic at this intersection be controlled 

with a stop sign facing eastbound traffic on Dorsett Drive. 
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